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P.O. Box 1613 
703 E. Clinton Suite 102 
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 
505/397-0510 
Fax 505/393-4388 

www.sesi-nm.com 

Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc. 

March 20, 2001 

Mr. Wayne Price 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Dear Wayne: 

Per your request during our meeting on Wednesday, March 14, 2001, this letter will 
outline the agreement for the surface remediation of the property owned by Gary 
Schubert in Hobbs, New Mexico by Chevron USA. 

Chevron USA has agreed with Mr. Schubert that the top 6" to 8" of the soil in Area 1 
(old pit site) will be removed and replaced with clean soils provided by Mr. Schubert. 
The "Schubert Site Investigation" dated March 9, 2001 revealed a Total Petroleum 
Hydrocarbon (TPH) level in the sample from bore hole # 5 at 0-2' in Area 1 to be 
9,440 ppm. Chevron USA has agreed to excavate that area and remove all soils 
over 5000 ppm TPH. All other samples had TPH levels under 5000 ppm. The 
surface in Area 2 (battery site) will be left in place with the exception of an area 
approximately 50' X 50' on the east side of the site. The top 6" to 8" of soil in that 
area will be removed and replaced with clean soil provided by Mr. Schubert. 

This plan of action is agreeable with the landowner, Mr. Schubert, and will 
adequately maintain the surface for future use. 

If you have any questions, or I can be of further assistance please contact me at 
(505) 397-0510. 

Sincerely, 

Bob Allen CHMM, REM, CET, CES 
President 
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Wayne...here is a pic of BH #5 surface...note no staining...bob 

Bob Allen 
Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc. 
703 E. Clinton Suite 103 
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 
(505)397-0510 
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